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Fairfield Community:

For more than a year, we have utilized technology to hold virtual meetings, enabling the Board, Administration, educators, and community, to continue leading the FASD. This has not been easy, and we have learned a great deal along the way. Change is difficult, yet we adapted successfully, resulting in significantly higher attendance at school board meetings. 

Increased attendance means a greater number of community members obtained accurate information, directly from the source, to make the best decisions for their own children. Relying on state and legal guidance, as well as varied forms of technology, meetings may continue to be dynamic moving forward. Nonetheless, as we have discussed and planned for several weeks, we are excited to announce the June 28, 2021 will be an in-person meeting at the FASD. 

This Board is unwavering in its commitment to the children in the community. We understand and feel the frustration and confusion the last year has brought us. We also understand there will continue to be many questions, some without immediate answers. Continued patience and collaboration is critical as we lead public education in 2021 and beyond – our children demand that we get this right. 

We ask that all participants, the Board, Administration, educators, and community, are cognizant of public meeting decorum and remain focused on addressing the challenges we face:

· Please ensure all comments are relevant to school board related activity. The first portion of public comment is pertaining to agenda items only. 

· To preserve efficiency and relevance of the meeting, public comment is limited to 3 minutes per person. While we encourage members of the community to participate, this is not an opportunity for dialogue and responses to concerns may not immediately be available due to the nature of the concern. 

Our children are counting on us to lead the way for their education and to set the best possible example, even during adversity. 

See you on June 28th!

Respectfully,

FASD BOD


